MIXED-USE PROJECT

Planners OK Aptos Village revamp
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would be located on the hill-
side above, according to the
plans approved Wednesday.
The historic Apple Barn would
also be moved from its current
location on Trotit Gulch Road
to the east side of the village
common.

A team of architects head-
ed by Matthew Thompson, of
Santa Cruz-based Thacher &
Thompson Architects, worked
to develop a design that also
includes covered walkways,
porches and a village green
with trees, picnic tables and
planters.

The project is in line with
the Aptos Village Plan, which
governs the use of 15 acres in
Mid-County. The plan was
first approved in 1979, then
updated in February 2010,
after a series of community
meetings held jointly with
county officials and develop-
ers so residents could provide
input on what amenities they
wanted to see.

The revised plan includes
specific arrangements for uses
and structures, new streets,
a common area and a pub-
lic park, according to a staff
report.

The modifications the com-
mission requested at Wednes-
day’s meeting related to that
park and not the development
itself, said Adams, adding the
commission “wants the devel-
oper to work with the commu-
nity to help with the develop-
ment of the park.”

The commission, he said,
“was very happy with the way
. theproject had come together
@ and the fruition of the plan.”

Follow Sentiqel reporter Kimberly
. White on Twitter @kwhite95066




